
Marysville Borough Streets Committee 
October 2, 2017 

5:00PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Lance Barthel Members: Dave Magee, Allen Metzger  

   
Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller  
       

Long Term Planning: 
Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, Kings Highway bridge to Park, South 
Main from Mill Ave south to Borough line, Front Street from Broad to Greenbriar, 
Leonard Street, Maple Ave 700 block, and all alley’s) 
 

Trucks/Equipment: 
2009 Dump Truck Replacement in 2018 
Skid Loader Replacement in 2020 
2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2020 
 
1.  Street Sweeper  
 The committee and some in the audience had a long discussion on how to 
 handle the street sweeping. The discussion went from hiring a company to 
 come in and street sweep for us to purchasing a new sweeper and so on.   
 After all the discussion the committee moved to table this until November’s 
 meetings.  
 
2.  Gilmore Construction (Antler Dr. curb and storm inlet repair) Getting  
 more  information 
 Scott informed the committee that he is still researching this and that he 
 talk to Dan Altland and they are working on what can or cannot be done.  
 
3.  Ridgeview Drive and Park Drive Project  
 Scott presented the time table the Greg Rosgalski our engineer dropped 
 off. Along with the time table there is an updated prints and cost 
 estimates. All are worse case seniors.   
 
4.  Purchases of Truck, Sweeper, Skid Loader 
 Scott asked the committee if we should go back to the long term planning 
 for the replacement of some equipment. State that the skid loader could 
 be put off for three more years until we replace it. The truck should be 
 replaced in 2018 as scheduled. The Sweeper is tabled at this point 
 

 
 


